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OUR REUNION 25 -29 APRIL 2017  

It is now within five months. Both mermaids and sailors are symbols of Norfolk, Virginia, and if you have not yet  

signed up, the time is at hand.  All of the activities, registration form, hotel information, and reunion details were 

provided in the October and July 2016 Sea Poacher Newsletters (and are on our website), and need not be repeated in 

this issue.  This will be our eighth reunion and it promises to be even more enjoyable than the others if such a thing is 

possible.  It makes it much easier for your planning committee to arrange for buses, tours, dinners, cruises, ceremo-

nies, and meetings if you register early, so please do so now.  



 

THE ROLE OF THE U.S. NAVY  

Our Association President Bill Brinkman in 1956 (as a young lad of 15) inquired as to the mission of the Navy. Here 

is the response from the Editor of OUR NAVY Magazine. The words are still true 70 plus years later. 


